
SUMMARY OF APPLICATION PROCEDURE 

The PRRD received the application. January 28, 2020 

The PRRD referred proposed Bylaw No. 2403, 2020 to 

municipalities and provincial agencies. 

February 3, 2020 

The PRRD Board read the bylaw for the 1st & 2nd time and 

authorized the public hearing. 

August 13, 2020 

COVID -19 Public Health Orders re: public hearings and 

gatherings delayed public hearing. 

March 2020 – 

December 2020 

The PRRD mailed notification of the public hearing to 

landowners within the notification area. 

February 24, 2021 

The PRRD advertised the public notification in Alaska Highway 

News. 

March 4 & 11, 2021 

 

 


